Aloha Ocean Safety Lifeguard Supporter,

The Hawaiian Lifeguard Association is hosting an appreciation reception and fundraiser celebrating
“100 Years of Lifeguarding on O ‘ahu”. The reception is July 274 from 5:30p.m.-8:30p.m.on the rooftop of the
Hawaii Convention Center. To assist with costs and to continue promoting Ocean Safety awareness statewide,
the HLA is kindly accepting monetary donations. We are also asking for donations for a raffle giveaway.

If you wish to support the 2017 “100 Years of Lifeguarding on O‘ahu’” reception, please fill out the form
below and mail it with a check to the address below. Please email questions or to make arrangements for
donation pick-ups and/or drop-ofjs to 100lifeguarding@gmail.com.

Mahalo for your support,

Ralph Goto, The Hawaiian Lifeguard Association

Sponsor/Company Name: Address:
Email: Telephone:
Social Media:

Ohana of the Lifeguards: Table of 10 at $1,000.00 # _ Monetary Donation: §

Product Donation: Number of Units Donating:

Please make checks payable to:
The Hawaiian Lifeguard Association
PO BOX 283324

Honolulu, HI 96828

Total amount enclosed: $

Purchased tickets will be held at welcoming desk, please bring 1.D. **4dditional tickets will be available for
purchase at the reception**

The event will include heavy pupus, entertainment and a cash bar



